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To Whom it may concern,
 

I DO NOT want the Emergency Bill to be extended again. The Emergency Bill has already
been extended once, yet in spite of mandatory vaccinations, masks and  other measures,
Queensland still hit its peak for COVID-19 in mid January (20,000 cases/day), despite being 88%
fully vaxxed at the time. We have been segregated, fed false and fearmongering information and
lost income.

My own family has been affected by loss of income for over half of my family, I
considered deferring my studies due to vaccine requirements and mental wellbeing. These last
years have divided my extended family and wrecked havoc on many of my friends and families
mental health, leading to anxiety and depression.

I pray the parliament will make a wise decision and take into account the concerns of its
people.
 
Regards,
Elouise Millmore
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